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Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

This Legislation requires child care business exempt from licensing requirements to run background 
checks on all employees, at a cost of $10 per employee.  This cost could either be paid by the business 
or passed on to the employee.  Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs 
and/or benefits for local governments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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